Trumbull High School
Daily Announcements

Thursday, October 3, 2024
C Day
NEW INFORMATION

The next Book Club meeting is on Monday, October 28th at 2:30 in B13. New
members are always welcome!

Student Correspondent: The PTA Council is looking for a student to provide reporting
on the fun and exciting activities happening at Middlebrook, Daniels Farm and Booth Hill
schools. Student will reach out to each school and provide a quick 2 minutes summary on the
recent and future activities at each school. Meetings will be held: 10/28, 1/27 and 4/28. If
interested, please reach out to the PTAC President Jonathan Dizney by 10/4
(yale97man@yahoo.com).

Best Buddies is starting October 16th! Due to an issue with our sign-up sheets, we were
unable to add everyone to the google classroom who wanted to join. If you are interested in
joining Best Buddies, please join our classroom: the code is: gp75eed. Our first meeting will
be 10/16/24 from 2:30-3:15pm in the Senior Lounge. See you there!

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month and the Trumbull Public
Schools are taking to support the Norma Pfriem Breast Center. 100% of
proceeds go directly to their patients. To donate online, please use THS's fundraising link
https://www.justgiving.com/page/trumbull-high-school-pinkpledge24?newPage=true.

On Friday, October 18th, Trumbull students are encouraged to wear pink to school and send in
a $1 donation in an envelope marked 'Pink Pledge.' That night will be our annual
football game on the new McDougall field at 7 pm. Wear your pink to the game!

School Wide PINK OUT! - Friday, October 18. Support Breast Cancer Awareness and
wear your pink! The Trumbull High School Store (along with our DECA students) will be selling
LIMITED EDITION PINK OUT t -shirts ($20) and hoodies ($30) beginning in early October ,
while quantities last. A portion of proceeds will be donated to support Breast Cancer Research
and Prevention.
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The Interact Club will be meeting on October 7th at 2:30 in B13.

Inspiring Women in Engineering and Medicine - 10/26/24 - Musculoskeletal Institute
at UConn Health in Farmington, CT - IWEM is a FREE, four-hour, hands-on workshop for high
school women interested in pursuing careers in Medicine or Engineering. Participants should
be female or nonbinary students in grades 10+ with an expressed interest in science, medicine,
and/or engineering. Applicants can complete our online application from September 23rd, 2024,
to the application deadline on October 10th, 2024, at 7 PM. Application:
https://www.drcoyner.com/iwem.html. Questions: I[WEMworkshop@gmail.com.

Junior Cotillion is November 4th at the Waterview in Monroe from 6:30-10pm.

Tickets go on sale October 1st at 8am until October 3rd 8am to just juniors. A second round will
occur for guests if space permits. Please contact Ms. Bull with any questions.
abull@trumbullps.org

Hispanic Heritage Month - Are you interested in participating in THS first School
presentation to celebrate the Hispanic Heritage Month on Friday October 11th?

Do you have a group to dance salsa/ merengue/ bachata/ tango? Do you play the Spanish
guitar? Do you have a band and you can perform in Spanish?

We are looking for talented students who can dance, sing, play instruments, play in a band
and/or other talents. If you are interested, come to our informational meeting on Wednesday
9/25 in C33 right after school or contact Mrs. Manso-Garcia via email.

Wrestling: Any person, Male or Female who is interested in wrestling this year, please see
Coach Anderson in the gymnasium at your convenience. You will be invited to join the
Wrestling Google Classroom.

Trumbull Tutors: Nonprofit organization specializing in providing free tutoring services to
students K-12" grade in Trumbull. Please visit the website: https:/trumbulltutors.org/.

COLLEGE & CAREER

Tufts Regional Information Session - October 17th 7 pm - Fairfield Ludlowe High
School - Join a session to learn about Tufts, ask questions, and meet an admissions officer.
Register: https://ugrad.admissions.tufts.edu/register/?id=bb9490e0-eaad-4351-9fc5-
8892fe66e€265

College Rep Visits - begin on September 16th for juniors/seniors in the college & career
center, they will take place both in-person and virtually this school year, please see the list of
schools visiting in Naviance and watch this short video on how to attend and what to expect:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IEHBmMVOyNiIN-BdmyKUptfuMrvOhUT9XZ/view. Please reach
out with any questions, sacollins@trumbullps.org

Computer/HER @ Curry College - Conference - October 16th - 9 am-2:30 pm - one-day
conference designed to engage and inspire young women looking to pursue careers in data &
computer sciences. Sophomores, juniors and seniors are welcome to attend. There is no
charge, lunch is included. More information, registration: https://www.curry.edu/about-us/news-
and-events/events/comput-her-conference-2024-at-curry-college.


mailto:IWEMworkshop@gmail.com
mailto:abull@trumbullps.org
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2ftrumbulltutors.org%2f&c=E,1,Oe0k5ykOqJni87Qyrcj0rrUcLfpt6a_uf3YLU48fzey7vrK9c2dD_sP3UsWuyjDP6fChvrhyIhcjiwjWX1ZSy-BeBzxJkbXkD0Cup2iWt8Wl9_gMInhxvJWg&typo=1
https://ugrad.admissions.tufts.edu/register/?id=bb9490e0-eaad-4351-9fc5-8892fe66e265
https://ugrad.admissions.tufts.edu/register/?id=bb9490e0-eaad-4351-9fc5-8892fe66e265
mailto:sacollins@trumbullps.org

Henkel — November 15th - For all junior/senior students interested in careers in Chemistry or
Chemical Engineering, we will be taking a field trip to Henkel in Trumbull on November 15th.
Permission slips can be picked up in the college & career center. Please turn in permission
slips to Mrs. Collins in the College & Career Center by November 8th. Spots are first-come,
first-served (once Mrs. Collins has your permission slip). Please see Mrs. Collins with

questions.
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